
Recruitment of Volunteer for 願望成真基金種子紙曲奇工作坊 

 

Dear students,  

Hope you do well in the new semester! I am delighted to share a wonderful service 

opportunity with you.  You can sign up as a volunteer in a handicraft workshop. The workshop is self-

initiated by a year 3 student, Queenie, who is a Lead for Life Programme participant. Queenie is 

working on her service project with ‘Make-A-Wish’, an NGO serving children with critical illness. Her 

service project is funded by ‘CEDARS Whole-person Development Fund: Lead for Life Service Project 

Grant’.   

 

Details of the  願望成真基金種子紙曲奇Workshop:  

1. The handicraft workshop will be held on 26/10 (Saturday) from 1:30pm to 5:30 pm. in 

Jordan, Kowloon.   The workshop aims to serve children facing critical illnesses. Students 

who are fluent in Cantonese are welcome, as volunteers will help to communicate 

effectively with the children.   

 

2. Volunteers will need to help to prepare materials in the morning from 10:30 to 11:30 at 

26/10 (Saturday) at Kowloon Bay Make-A-Wish office 

 

Remuneration  

1. $50 transportation subsidy and meal allowance will be granted to each volunteer.  

2. A certificate will be awarded for your engagement in serving society. 

 

Application Deadline 

If you are interested, please contact Ms Queenie Cheung at u3608567@connect.hku.hk or 

WhatsApp her on 6214 1799 on or before Thursday, October 17.  

 

Regards,  
Centre of Development and Resources for Students  
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